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22 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Members 
 

FESTIVE GREETINGS 
 
We are nearing the end of another tumultuous year during which radiographers, as frontline 
workers, had to navigate the coronavirus pandemic. The executive committee (EXCO) of the 
Society of Radiographers of South Africa (SORSA) wishes to thank you for all the efforts and 
sacrifices that each one has made and continues to make during the pandemic. You are valued 
and appreciated. 
 
We also remember those colleagues that are no longer with us. We express our heartfelt 
condolences to each one that has lost significant others and loved ones during this year. 
 
We wish you all a safe festive season and a prosperous 2022. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Riaan van de Venter 
SORSA President on behalf of EXCO 
 


